From: Victoria adeyell_

Sent: 17 March 2023 12:

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - O2 Centre Masterplan - letter of support

Victoria adeyelu
NWIOSEW

I

Dear Planning Team

T am writing to support the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals planning reference number: 2022/0528/P.
Development sounds very exciting and will bring lots of jobs so I support it.

Kind regards,

Victoria adeyelu



